
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
As part of our involvement with the True 
North Foundation and the Winnipeg Jets 
Hockey Academy, our hockey academy 
participants will be skating at Camp Manitou 
on the evening of Friday, February 9th, 
2018.  This activity will take the place of 
regularly scheduled Friday night hockey 

academy.   
 
School bus transportation will be provided for staff and students to and 
from Camp Manitou from Bruce Middle School.  Our bus pickup at Bruce 
Middle School will be at 3:45pm and we will be returning at 
approximately 5:45pm.  Return pickup at Bruce Middle School will be 
6:15pm, to ensure all students who are participating will receive supper 
back at Bruce.   There is a warming room beside the rink, however please 
ensure your son/daughter is dressed for outdoor weather. They will be 
wearing their hockey equipment but a thin pair of mitts and a toque or 
balaclava might be needed. If the weather is below -28 we will be going to 
the Iceplex instead of Camp Manitou (same times as above). We will 
update the school website if venue changes. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
us at the school for clarification. 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to another great evening 
with the Winnipeg Jets! 



 
 
Bruce Middle School Hockey Academy Staff Champions  


